
 

 

 

Dear Stewart County Middle School, 

 

Welcome to the 2022-2022 school year! I am so excited to be a member of the SCMS family and 

to begin this new school year with you. Our mission is to “provide a quality education for all 

students.” Our vision is to “become one of the highest performing districts in the state of 

Georgia.” I believe we can fulfill both our mission and vision for the scholars in the Stewart 

County School District. However, it is going to require an ongoing collaborative effort of all 

stakeholders, administrators, teachers, support staff, bus drivers, custodial staff, cafeteria staff, 

scholars, parents, school board members, central office staff and community members. Every 

role is vital to the heartbeat of our success. 

 

Our goal this year is to be even more intentional about reading. As we strive to improve literacy 

across all grade levels, I’m asking you to encourage reading daily during and away from school. 

Hopefully, the arrival of the new books being ordered will be one of the incentives for students 

to visit the media center and check out books throughout the school year! 

 

We will strive to bridge gaps that may have been caused by absences due to Covid 19. Please 

continuously emphasize the importance of school attendance to avoid missing instruction. We 

will attend to the social, emotional and academic needs of your child daily. I believe our 

collective efforts will propel our scholars to reach their full potential. 

 

Communication, collaboration and consistency are the three C’s that govern my role as an 

educator and administrator. Please feel free to always share any ideas and/or suggestions you 

have that will help ensure our scholars’ success in the Stewart County School District. 

 

If I can assist you in any way, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

llang@stewart.k12.ga.us 

(229) 838-4301 
 

Dr. Le Lang  
Principal 

Ms. Paulette White 
Assistant Principal 

15582 GA Highway 27, Lumpkin, GA 31815 
PH: 229-838-4374 


